
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

4. SUPPLEMENTARY DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 4.1 AIDANFIELD HERITAGE FARM BUILDINGS 
 
  Ron Fensom, representing the Halswell Residents Association, addressed the Board about the 

above report.  Mr Fensom expressed support for the retention of the farm buildings and 
advocated for further consultation with the community about possible future uses for the 
buildings. 

 
  The Board’s decision on this matter is detailed in clause 2 (Part A above) of this report. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


